Indoor cricket starts at Christ the King College for Newport Cricket 
Club on Tuesday 11th Jan from 5pm until 6pm. There is no parking on 
site at all. To get to the sports hall you must go through reception on 
Upper College. Cost is £3. 
>Please can this be put into the school weekly bulletin?
>Regards,
>Stuart Gurney
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